
STORAGE BUILDING PROJECT 

The Buildings & Grounds committee met with Chad and I to discuss the need for a 

storage building. (30x70) 

The goal is to build in the location of the former greenhouse as the land will not 

need much prep.   

It will house most athletic equipment on one side and district storage on the other. 

In so doing, it will allow us to more effectively use internal space, have a cleaner 

and safer inside facility, and be able to better maintain our stockpiles of necessary 

operational equipment such as desks & furniture. 

Funding will be from current year funds as available with any extra costs coming 

from fund balance, which can safely be used for this one time need. 

THE COMMITTEE HAS AGREED WITH THE RECOMMENDATION AND 

RECOMMENDS APPROVAL. 


